Oneida Lake Rustic Camp
Sites Will be Closed

THE CAMPSITES AND ENTRY POINT
(GATE ON COUNTY U) WILL BE
INACCESSIBLE STARTING FRIDAY, JULY
18, 2025, WHILE WE EVALUATE THE
PROCEDURES FOR CAMPSITE

‘ERVATICQES.
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Closing the gate 7/18/25 at 3:00pm.
Questions contact Oneida Conservation
Department at 920-869-6500



